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Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/2401/HOT
Address: 43 Ormond CrescentHamptonTW12 2TJ
Proposal: New garden wall with metal railings and metal railing entrance gate
Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Zulfiya Merchant

Address: 43 Ormond Crescent Hampton TW12 2TJ
Comments

Type of comment: Support the proposal

Comment: | am writing to formally respond to the recent objections raised regarding our planning application. It is
important to address these points to clarify our position and ensure the facts are accurately represented.

Objection from 45 OC

We have addressed all open issues related to the garden front wall in our previous submission,l do not intend to repeat
myself. The planning permission request specifically pertains to the rebuilding of the front wall and permission for an
Electric gate, entirely within our property boundaries. There is no proposal or intention to extend onto the public
pavement. Any suggestion to the contrary is entirely unfounded and does not align with the details provided in our
application. We kindly request that objectors carefully review the planning documents before making such baseless
claims.

Objection from 41 OC

The proposed wall will be constructed entirely on our land. There will be no encroachment onto neighboring land or
airspace. This has been clearly stated in our application, and we have ensured compliance with all legal and planning
requirements. We fail to understand how this objection pertains to planning considerations or infringes upon the rights of
the objector.

We reiterate that objections should be based on substantive and relevant planning considerations. It is evident that both
objectors have coordinated their objections, which appear to lack merit or factual basis. Publishing such baseless or
unfounded objections on a public forum not only causes unnecessary grievance but also undermines the integrity of the
planning process. We urge the planning authority to ensure that objections are properly qualified and relevant to the
application before being accepted and published.

We remain committed to working collaboratively with the planning authority to address any valid concerns and ensure
compliance with all regulations. Should further clarification or documentation be required to resolve these matters, please

do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



